
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 224/24

TRINIDAD GULF OF PARIA

CHART BA 479

 Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised that Point Baleine beacon FLW 4s
8NM has been restored to normal at position:    

Lat.         10-39.88 N 
Long     061-39.96 W

Caution is advised.

DATUM WGS 84

19th November 2024

Signed
Ronald Alfred
Director Maritime Services 
Maritime Services Division 
Ministry of Works and Transport


